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                                 678,115 Shares

                                  FISERV, INC.

                                  Common Stock

     This prospectus relates to 678,115 shares of our common stock that we
previously issued in our acquisition of Trewit Inc. The shareholders named in
this prospectus under the heading "Selling Shareholders" may offer and sell this
common stock over time. We will not receive any of the proceeds from the sale of
the common stock.

     Our common stock is traded on the Nasdaq National Market under the symbol
"FISV." On April 1, 2003, the closing sale price of our common stock was $31.71
per share.

     The selling shareholders may sell their common stock in public or private
transactions at prevailing market prices, at negotiated prices or otherwise.
They may sell the stock directly or through brokers or dealers. Brokers or
dealers may receive discounts or commissions from the selling shareholders,
which will be paid by the selling shareholders. See "Plan of Distribution."

                                _________________

     Neither the Securities and Exchange Commission nor any state securities
commission has approved or disapproved of these securities or passed upon the
adequacy or accuracy of this prospectus. Any representation to the contrary is a
criminal offense.

                                _________________

                 The date of this prospectus is         , 2003.

The information in this prospectus is not complete and may be changed. The
selling shareholders may not sell these securities until the registration
statement filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission is effective. This
prospectus is not an offer to sell these securities and it is not soliciting



an offer to buy these securities in any state where this offer or sale is not
permitted.
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                                 _______________

     You should rely on the information contained or incorporated by reference
in this prospectus. We have not authorized anyone to provide different
information. This prospectus does not offer to sell or seek an offer to buy
shares of common stock in jurisdictions where offers and sales are not
permitted. The information contained in this prospectus is accurate only as of
the date of this prospectus, regardless of the time of delivery of this
prospectus or any sale of the common stock.
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                       WHERE YOU CAN FIND MORE INFORMATION

     We file annual, quarterly and current reports, proxy statements and other
information with the Securities and Exchange Commission. We have also filed a
registration statement on Form S-3, including exhibits, under the Securities Act
of 1933 with respect to the common stock offered by this prospectus. This
prospectus is part of the registration statement, but does not contain all of
the information included in the registration statement or the exhibits. You may
read and copy the registration statement and any other document that we file at
the SEC's public reference room in Washington D.C. Please call the SEC at
1-800-SEC-0330 for further information on the public reference room. Our SEC
filings are also available to the public on the internet at a website maintained
by the SEC located at http://www.sec.gov.

                      INFORMATION INCORPORATED BY REFERENCE

     The SEC allows us to "incorporate by reference" the information we file
with them, which means we can disclose important information to you by referring
to those documents. The information incorporated by reference is an important
part of this prospectus. The most recent information that we file with the SEC
automatically updates and supersedes any older information. We incorporate by
reference the following documents we have filed and any future filings we make
with the SEC pursuant to Sections 13(a), 13(c), 14 and 15(d) of the Securities
Exchange Act until the selling shareholders terminate the offering:

     o    Our Annual Report on Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended December 31,
          2002;

     o    Our Annual Report on Form 8-K, dated March 31, 2003,

     o    The description of our common stock contained in our Registration
          Statement on Form 8-A dated September 3, 1986, and any amendment or
          report updating that description; and

     o    The description of the preferred stock purchase rights contained in
          our Registration Statement on Form 8-A dated February 23, 1998, and
          any amendment or report updating that description.

     You may request a copy of any of these documents at no cost, by writing or
telephoning us at the following: Mr. Charles W. Sprague, Secretary, Fiserv,
Inc., 255 Fiserv Drive, Brookfield, Wisconsin 53045, telephone number (262)
879-5000.
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                                   THE COMPANY

     We are a leading provider of integrated data processing and information
management systems to the financial industry. We were formed in 1984 through the



combination of two major regional data processing firms that began as the data
processing operations of their parent financial institutions. Historically,
these firms expanded operations by developing a range of services for their
parent organizations, as well as other financial institutions. Since our
organization, we have grown by developing highly specialized services and
product enhancements, adding new clients and acquiring firms complementing our
organization.

     As a leading technology resource, we serve more than 13,000 financial
services providers worldwide, including banks, broker-dealers, credit unions,
financial planners and investment advisers, insurance companies and agents,
leasing companies, mortgage lenders and savings institutions. We operate centers
nationwide for full-service financial data processing, software system
development, item processing and check imaging, technology support and related
product businesses. In addition, we have business support centers in Argentina,
Australia, Canada, Colombia, Indonesia, the Philippines, Puerto Rico, Poland,
Singapore and the United Kingdom.

     Our headquarters are located at 255 Fiserv Drive, Brookfield, Wisconsin
53045, telephone (262) 879-5000. We were incorporated as a Delaware corporation
in 1984, and reincorporated as a Wisconsin corporation in 1992.

                                 USE OF PROCEEDS

     All proceeds from the sale of the shares of common stock to be sold
pursuant to this prospectus will be for the account of the selling shareholders.
As a consequence, we will not receive any proceeds from the sale of the shares
of common stock offered by the selling shareholders.
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                              SELLING SHAREHOLDERS

     The following table sets forth information as of March 24, 2003 with
respect to the number of shares of common stock beneficially owned by each of
the selling shareholders, and as adjusted to reflect the sale of all of the
shares of common stock offered by this prospectus.

<TABLE>
<CAPTION>
                                                                                    Shares of            Percent of
                                           Shares of                              Common Stock         Common Stock
                                         Common Stock          Shares of              to be                to be
                                      Beneficially Owned      Common Stock      Beneficially Owned   Beneficially 
Owned
        Selling Shareholder            Prior to Offering      to be Offered       After Offering       After Offering
        -------------------            -----------------      -------------       --------------       -----------
---
<S>                                         <C>                  <C>               <C>                          <C>
Summit Ventures V, L.P...............       85,900               85,900                    --                   --
Summit V Companion Fund, L.P.........       15,290               15,290                    --                   --
Summit V Advisors Fund (QP), L.P.....        5,798                5,798                    --                   --
Summit V Advisors Fund, L.P..........        1,772                1,772                    --                   --
Summit Investors III, L.P............        3,672                3,672                    --                   --
William E. Sagan.....................    1,440,795(1)           145,834(1)          1,294,961                   (2)
Robert P. Brook......................       50,092               45,092                 5,000                   (2)
Andrew Thompson......................       51,873(1)            51,873(1)                 --                   --
Mark Davis...........................       19,914               19,914                    --                   --
James W. Cox.........................      162,084(1)           162,084(1)                903                   (2)
James B. Lockhart....................      122,938(1)           122,938(1)              1,361                   (2)
George E. Lucco......................       19,508(1)            19,508(1)                200                   (2)

</TABLE>
- ----------------------------

(1) Includes shares of common stock to be distributed by Sacolo, LLC to its
members as follows: Mr. Sagan, 145,834 shares; Mr. Thompson, 25,700 shares; Mr.
Cox, 162,028 shares; Mr. Lockhart, 121,521 shares; and Mr. Lucco, 19,308 shares.

(2) The amount shown is less than 1% of the outstanding shares of common stock.

     The selling shareholders acquired the shares of common stock offered by
this prospectus from us as consideration for our acquisition of Trewit Inc. as
of November 30, 2001. None of the selling shareholders has had a material
relationship with us within the past three years other than as a result of the
ownership of our common stock or other securities of ours or as a result of
their employment with a subsidiary of ours following the closing of our
acquisition of Trewit Inc.

                                 DIVIDEND POLICY

     We have not paid cash dividends on our common stock and do not anticipate
paying any cash dividends in the foreseeable future. Our existing long-term debt



instruments contain provisions limiting the amount of cash dividends we can pay
on our common stock.

                          DESCRIPTION OF CAPITAL STOCK

     Our authorized capital stock consists of 300,000,000 shares of common stock
and 25,000,000 shares of preferred stock. As of March 21, 2003, 192,309,727
shares of our common stock were issued and outstanding and no shares of our
preferred stock were issued and outstanding.
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Common Stock

     Subject to Section 180.1150 of the Wisconsin Business Corporation Law
(described below under "Statutory Provisions"), holders of our common stock are
entitled to one vote for each share of common stock held by them on all matters
properly presented to shareholders. Subject to the prior rights of the holders
of any shares of our preferred stock that are outstanding, our Board of
Directors may at its discretion declare and pay dividends on our common stock
out of our earnings or assets legally available for the payment of dividends.
See "Dividend Policy." Subject to the prior rights of the holders of any shares
of our preferred stock that are outstanding, if we are liquidated, any amounts
remaining after the discharge of outstanding indebtedness will be paid pro rata
to the holders of our common stock. The shares of common stock offered by the
selling shareholders by this prospectus are legally issued, fully paid and
nonassessable, except for certain statutory liabilities that may be imposed by
Section 180.0622(2)(b) of the Wisconsin Business Corporation Law for unpaid
employee wages.

Preferred Stock

     Our Board of Directors is authorized to issue our preferred stock in series
and to fix the voting rights; the designations, preferences, limitations and
relative rights of any series with respect to the rate of dividend, the price,
the terms and conditions of redemption; the amounts payable in the event of
voluntary or involuntary liquidation; sinking fund provisions for redemption or
purchase of a series; and the terms and conditions on which a series may be
converted.

     In connection with the issuance of the rights described below, our Board of
Directors has authorized a series of our preferred stock designated as series A
junior participating preferred stock. Shares of our series A junior
participating preferred stock purchasable upon the exercise of the rights will
not be redeemable. Each share of our series A junior participating preferred
stock will be entitled to an aggregate dividend of 225 times the dividend we
declare per share of our common stock. In the event of our liquidation, the
holders of the shares of our series A junior participating preferred stock will
be entitled to a minimum aggregate payment of $1.00 per share but will be
entitled to an aggregate payment of 225 times the payment we make per share of
our common stock. Each share of our series A junior participating preferred
stock will have 225 votes, voting together with our common stock. Finally, in
the event of any merger, consolidation or other transaction in which shares of
our common stock are exchanged, each share of our series A junior participating
preferred stock will be entitled to receive 225 times the amount received per
share of our common stock. These rights are protected by customary antidilution
provisions. There are no shares of our series A junior participating preferred
stock currently outstanding.

     The issuance of any series of our preferred stock, including the series A
junior participating preferred stock, may have an adverse effect on the rights
of holders of our common stock, and could decrease the amount of earnings and
assets available for distribution to holders of our common stock. In addition,
any issuance of our preferred stock could have the effect of delaying, deferring
or preventing a change in control.
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Preferred Stock Purchase Rights

     We have entered into a rights agreement pursuant to which each outstanding
share of our common stock, including the shares being sold by the selling
shareholders in the offering, has attached one right to purchase shares of our
series A junior participating preferred stock. Each share of our common stock
subsequently issued by us prior to the expiration of the rights agreement will
likewise have attached one right. Under circumstances described below, the
rights will entitle the holder thereof to purchase additional shares of our
common stock. In this prospectus, unless the context otherwise requires, all
references to our common stock include the accompanying rights.

     Currently, the rights are not exercisable and trade with our common stock.
If the rights become exercisable, each right, unless held by a person or group
which beneficially owns more than 15% of our outstanding common stock in the
aggregate, will initially entitle the holder to purchase 4/9 of one



one-hundredth of a share of our series A junior participating preferred stock at
a purchase price of $250, subject to adjustment. The rights will only become
exercisable if a person or group has acquired, or announced an intention to
acquire, 15% or more of our outstanding common stock in the aggregate. Under
some circumstances, including the existence of a 15% acquiring party, each
holder of a right, other than the acquiring party, will be entitled to purchase
at the right's then-current exercise price, shares of our common stock having a
market value of two times the exercise price. If another corporation acquires us
after a party acquires 15% or more of our common stock, each holder of a right
will be entitled to receive the acquiring corporation's common shares having a
market value of two times the exercise price. The rights generally may be
redeemed at a price of $.01 until a party acquires 15% or more of our common
stock, and after that time may be exchanged for one share of our common stock
per right until a party acquires 50% or more of our common stock. The rights
initially will expire on February 23, 2008. The rights do not have voting or
dividend rights and, until they become exercisable, have no dilutive effect on
our earnings.

Statutory Provisions

     Section 180.1150 of the Wisconsin Business Corporation Law provides that
the voting power of public Wisconsin corporations such as us held by any person
or persons acting as a group in excess of 20% of our voting power is limited to
10% of the full voting power of those shares, unless full voting power of those
shares has been restored pursuant to a vote of shareholders. Sections 180.1140
to 180.1144 of the Wisconsin Business Corporation Law contain some limitations
and special voting provisions applicable to specified business combinations
involving Wisconsin corporations such as us and a significant shareholder,
unless the board of directors of the corporation approves the business
combination or the shareholder's acquisition of shares before these shares are
acquired.

     Similarly, Sections 180.1130 to 180.1133 of the Wisconsin Business
Corporation Law contain special voting provisions applicable to some business
combinations, unless specified minimum price and procedural requirements are
met. Following commencement of a takeover offer, Section 180.1134 of the
Wisconsin Business Corporation Law imposes special voting requirements on share
repurchases effected at a premium to the market and on asset sales by the
corporation, unless, as it relates to the potential sale of assets, the
corporation has at least three independent directors and a majority of the
independent directors vote not to have the provision apply to the corporation.
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                              PLAN OF DISTRIBUTION

     The selling shareholders, including their donees, pledgees and transferees,
may offer and sell shares of common stock offered by this prospectus from time
to time and may also decide not to sell all the shares they are allowed to sell
under this prospectus. Sales that the selling shareholders do make may be sold
in one or more of the following transactions:

     o    on the Nasdaq National Market or any other securities exchange or
          quotation service that lists or quotes the common stock for trading;

     o    in the over-the-counter market;

     o    in transactions other than on such exchanges or services or in the
          over-the-counter market;

     o    in privately negotiated transactions;

     o    through put or call option transactions relating to the shares or
          through short sales of shares; and

     o    in a combination of any of the above transactions.

     The selling shareholders may sell their shares at market prices prevailing
at the time of sale, at prices related to such prevailing market prices, at
negotiated prices or at fixed prices. The transactions listed above may include
block transactions.

     To the extent required, this prospectus may be amended or supplemented from
time to time to describe a specific plan of distribution.

     The selling shareholders may enter into hedging transactions with
broker-dealers or other financial institutions. In connection with these
transactions, broker-dealers or other financial institutions may engage in short
sales of the shares of our common stock or of securities convertible into or
exchangeable for these shares in the course of hedging positions they assume
with the selling shareholders. The selling shareholders may also sell shares
short and redeliver shares to close out such short positions. In addition, the
selling shareholders may enter into options or other transactions with
broker-dealers or other financial institutions that require the delivery to



these broker-dealers or other financial institutions of the shares of common
stock offered by this prospectus, which these broker-dealers or other financial
institutions may resell pursuant to this prospectus (as amended or supplemented
to reflect such transaction). The selling shareholders also may loan or pledge
shares to a broker-dealer. The broker-dealer may sell the shares so loaned, or
upon a default the broker-dealer may sell the shares so pledged, pursuant to
this prospectus.

     We have been advised by the selling shareholders that they have not made
any arrangements with any underwriters or broker-dealers relating to the
distribution of the shares covered by this prospectus. The selling shareholders
may sell their shares directly to purchasers, use broker-dealers to sell their
shares or may sell their shares to broker-dealers acting as principals. If this
happens, then broker-dealers may either receive discounts or commissions
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from the selling shareholders, or they may receive commissions from purchasers
of shares for whom they acted as agents, or both. This compensation may be in
excess of the compensation customary in the type of transactions involved. If a
broker-dealer purchases shares as a principal, then it may resell the shares for
its own account under this prospectus.

     We will pay all registration fees and expenses for the common stock offered
by this prospectus. The selling shareholders and any agent, broker or dealer
that participates in sales of common stock offered by this prospectus may be
deemed "underwriters" under the Securities Act of 1933 and any commissions or
other consideration received by any agent, broker or dealer may be considered
underwriting discounts or commissions under the Securities Act.

     We have agreed to indemnify the selling shareholders against certain
liabilities arising under the Securities Act from sales of common stock. Selling
shareholders may agree to indemnify any agent, broker or dealer that
participates in sales of common stock against liabilities arising under the
Securities Act from sales of common stock. Because the selling shareholders may
be deemed to be "underwriters" within the meaning of Section 2(11) of the
Securities Act, the selling shareholders will be subject to the prospectus
delivery requirements of the Securities Act. We have informed the selling
shareholders that the anti-manipulation provisions of Regulation M under the
Securities Exchange Act of 1934 may apply to their sales of common stock.

     Instead of selling common stock under this prospectus, selling shareholders
may sell common stock in compliance with the provisions of Rule 144 under the
Securities Act, if available.

     We will file a supplement to this prospectus, if required, pursuant to Rule
424(b) under the Securities Act upon being notified by a selling shareholder
that any material arrangement has been entered into with a broker-dealer for the
sale of shares of our common stock through a block trade, special offering,
exchange distribution or secondary distribution or a purchase by a broker or
dealer. Any such supplement will disclose:

     o    the name of each such selling shareholder and of the participating
          broker-dealer(s);

     o    the number of shares involved;

     o    the price at which such shares were sold;

     o    the commissions paid or discounts or concessions allowed to such
          broker-dealer(s), where applicable;

     o    that such broker-dealer(s) did not conduct any investigation to verify
          the information set out or incorporated by reference in this
          prospectus; and

     o    other facts material to the transaction.
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                                  LEGAL MATTERS

     Charles W. Sprague, Esq., our Executive Vice President, General Counsel,
Chief Administrative Officer and Secretary, will provide an opinion as to the
validity of the issuance of the shares of the common stock offered by this
prospectus. Mr. Sprague beneficially owns 159,437 shares of our common stock,
which number includes vested but unexercised stock options.

                                     EXPERTS

     The financial statements and the related financial statement schedules
incorporated in this prospectus by reference from our Annual Report on Form 10-K
for the year ended December 31, 2002 have been audited by Deloitte & Touche LLP,
independent auditors, as stated in their reports, which are incorporated herein
by reference (which reports express an unqualified opinion and include an



explanatory paragraph as to the adoption in 2002 of Statement of Financial
Accounting Standards No. 142, "Goodwill and Other Intangible Assets"), and have
been so incorporated in reliance upon the reports of such firm given upon their
authority as experts in accounting and auditing.
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                                     PART II

                     INFORMATION NOT REQUIRED IN PROSPECTUS

Item 14.  Other Expenses of Issuance and Distribution.

     The following table sets forth the estimated expenses to be borne by the
Registrant in connection with the sale and distribution of the securities being
registered hereby.

       Securities and Exchange Commission registration fee............   $ 1,735
       Accounting fees and expenses...................................     3,000
       Legal fees and expenses........................................     5,000
       Miscellaneous..................................................       265
                                                                         -------
           Total......................................................   $10,000
                                                                         =======

Item 15.  Indemnification of Directors and Officers.

     Pursuant to the provisions of the Wisconsin Business Corporation Law,
directors and officers of the Registrant are entitled to mandatory
indemnification from the Registrant against certain liabilities (which may
include liabilities under the Securities Act of 1933) and expenses (i) to the
extent such officers or directors are successful in the defense of a proceeding;
and (ii) in proceedings in which the director or officer is not successful in
defense thereof, unless it is determined that the director or officer breached
or failed to perform his or her duties to the Registrant and such breach or
failure constituted: (a) a willful failure to deal fairly with the Registrant or
its shareholders in connection with a matter in which the director or officer
had a material conflict of interest; (b) a violation of criminal law unless the
director or officer had a reasonable cause to believe his or her conduct was
lawful or had no reasonable cause to believe his or her conduct was unlawful;
(c) a transaction from which the director or officer derived an improper
personal profit; or (d) willful misconduct. Additionally, under the Wisconsin
Business Corporation Law, directors of the Registrant are not subject to
personal liability to the Registrant, its shareholders or any person asserting
rights on behalf thereof, for certain breaches or failures to perform any duty
resulting solely from their status as directors, except in circumstances
paralleling those outlined in (a) through (d) above.

     The Registrant's By-laws provided for indemnification and advancement of
expenses of officers and directors to the fullest extent provided by the
Wisconsin Business Corporation Law.

     The indemnification provided by the Wisconsin Business Corporation Law and
the Registrant's By-laws is not exclusive of any other rights to which a
director or officer of the Registrant may be entitled.
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Item 16.  Exhibits.

Exhibit
Number                      Description
- ------                      -----------
4.1       Restated Articles of Incorporation, as amended (filed as Exhibit 3.1
          to the Company's Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended
          December 31, 1999 and incorporated herein by reference (File No.
          0-14948)).

4.2       By-laws, as amended (filed as Exhibit 3.2 to the Company's Annual
          Report on Form 10-K for the year ended December 31, 1999 and
          incorporated herein by reference (File No. 0-14948)).

4.3       Shareholder Rights Agreement (filed as Exhibit 4 to the Company's
          Current Report on Form 8-K dated February 23, 1998 and incorporated
          herein by reference (File No. 0-14948)).

4.4       First Amendment to Shareholder Rights Agreement (filed as Exhibit 4.3
          to the Company's Registration Statement on Form S-8 dated April 7,
          2000 and incorporated herein by reference (Reg. No. 333-34310)).



4.5       Second Amendment to Shareholder Rights Agreement (filed as Exhibit 4.6
          to the Company's Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended
          December 31, 2000 (File No. 0-14948)). Pursuant to Item 601(b)(4)(iii)
          of Regulation S-K, the Company agrees to furnish to the Securities and
          Exchange Commission, upon request, any instrument defining the rights
          of holders of long-term debt not being registered that is not filed as
          an exhibit to this Registration Statement on Form S-3.

5.1       Opinion of Charles W. Sprague, Esq.

23.1      Consent of Deloitte & Touche LLP.

23.2      Consent of Charles W. Sprague, Esq. (included in Exhibit 5.1 hereto).

24.       Powers of Attorney.

Item 17.  Undertakings

     (a) The undersigned registrant hereby undertakes:

          (1) To file, during any period in which offers or sales are being
     made, a post-effective amendment to this registration statement:

               (i) To include any prospectus required by Section 10(a)(3) of the
          Securities Act of 1933;

               (ii) To reflect in the prospectus any facts or events arising
          after the effective date of the registration statement (or the most
          recent post-effective amendment thereof) which, individually or in the
          aggregate, represent a
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          fundamental change in the information set forth in the registration
          statement. Notwithstanding the foregoing, any increase or decrease in
          volume of securities offered (if the total dollar value of securities
          offered would not exceed that which was registered) and any deviation
          from the low or high end of the estimated maximum offering range may
          be reflected in the form of prospectus filed with the Commission
          pursuant to Rule 424(b) if, in the aggregate, the changes in volume
          and price represent no more than a 20 percent change in the maximum
          aggregate offering price set forth in the "Calculation of Registration
          Fee" table in the effective registration statement;

               (iii) To include any material information with respect to the
          plan of distribution not previously disclosed in the registration
          statement or any material change to such information in the
          registration statement;

     provided, however, that paragraphs (a)(1)(i) and (a)(1)(ii) do not apply if
     the information required to be included in a post-effective amendment by
     those paragraphs is contained in periodic reports filed with or furnished
     to the Commission by the registrant pursuant to Section 13 or 15(d) of the
     Securities Exchange Act of 1934 that are incorporated by reference in the
     registration statement.

          (2) That, for the purpose of determining any liability under the
     Securities Act of 1933, each such post-effective amendment shall be deemed
     to be a new registration statement relating to the securities offered
     therein, and the offering of such securities at that time shall be deemed
     to be the initial bona fide offering thereof.

          (3) To remove from registration by means of a post-effective amendment
     any of the securities being registered, which remain unsold at the
     termination of the offering.

     (b) The undersigned registrant hereby undertakes that, for purposes of
determining any liability under the Securities Act of 1933, each filing of the
Registrant's annual report pursuant to Section 13(a) or 15(d) of the Securities
Exchange Act of 1934 that is incorporated by reference in the registration
statement shall be deemed to be a new registration statement relating to the
securities offered therein, and the offering of such securities at that time
shall be deemed to be the initial bona fide offering thereof.

     (c) Insofar as indemnification for liabilities arising under the Securities
Act of 1933 may be permitted to directors, officers or controlling persons of
the registrant pursuant to the provisions set forth or described in Item 15 of
this registration statement, or otherwise, the registrant has been informed that
in the opinion of the Securities and Exchange Commission such indemnification is
against public policy as expressed in the Securities Act of 1933 and is,
therefore, unenforceable. In the event that a claim for indemnification against
such liabilities (other than the payment by the registrant of expenses incurred
or paid by a director, officer or controlling person of the registrant in the
successful defense of any action, suit or proceeding) is asserted by such
director, officer or controlling person in connection with the securities being



registered, the registrant will, unless in the opinion of its counsel the matter
has been settled by controlling precedent, submit to a court of appropriate
jurisdiction the question whether such
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indemnification by it is against public policy as expressed in the Securities
Act of 1933 and will be governed by the final adjudication of such issue.

     (d) The undersigned registrant hereby undertakes that:

          (1) For purposes of determining any liability under the Securities Act
     of 1933, the information omitted from the form of prospectus filed as part
     of this registration statement in reliance upon Rule 430A and contained in
     a form of prospectus filed by the registrant pursuant to Rule 424(b)(1) or
     (4) or 497(h) under the Securities Act of 1933 shall be deemed to be part
     of this registration statement as of the time it was declared effective;
     and

          (2) For the purpose of determining any liability under the Securities
     Act of 1933, each post-effective amendment that contains a form of
     prospectus shall be deemed to be a new registration statement relating to
     the securities offered therein, and the offering of such securities at that
     time shall be deemed to be the initial bona fide offering thereof.
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                                   SIGNATURES

     Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Act of 1933, the Registrant
certifies that it has reasonable grounds to believe that it meets all of the
requirements for filing on Form S-3 and has duly caused this Registration
Statement to be signed on its behalf by the undersigned, thereunto duly
authorized, in the City of Brookfield, State of Wisconsin, on the 2nd day of
April, 2003.

                                       FISERV, INC.

                                       By:/s/ Kenneth R. Jensen
                                           -------------------------------------
                                              Kenneth R. Jensen
                                              Senior Executive Vice President,
                                              Chief Financial Officer, Treasurer
                                              and Assistant Secretary

     Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Act of 1933, this
Registration Statement has been signed below by the following persons in the
capacities and on the dates indicated:

<TABLE>
<CAPTION>
<S>                                <C>                                               <C>
                *                  President and Chief Executive Officer and         April 2, 2003
- ---------------------------------- Director (Principal Executive Officer)
(Leslie M. Muma)

                *                  Chairman of the Board, Chairman -                 April 2, 2003
- ---------------------------------- Information Technology, Inc. and Director
(Donald F. Dillon)

                *                  Senior Executive Vice President, Chief            April 2, 2003
- ---------------------------------- Financial Officer, Treasurer and Assistant
(Kenneth R. Jensen)                Secretary and Director (Principal Financial
                                   and Accounting Officer)

                *                  Director                                          April 2, 2003
- ----------------------------------
(Daniel P. Kearney)

                *                  Director                                          April 2, 2003
- ----------------------------------
(Gerald J. Levy)

                *                  Director                                          April 2, 2003
- ----------------------------------
(Glenn M. Renwick)

                *                  Director                                          April 2, 2003
- ----------------------------------
(L. William Seidman)

                *                  Director                                          April 2, 2003
- ----------------------------------



(Thekla R. Shackelford)

*By: /s/ Kenneth R. Jensen
    ---------------------------------------------
(Kenneth R. Jensen, individually and as
attorney-in-fact for the persons indicated)

</TABLE>
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                                  EXHIBIT INDEX

Exhibit
Number                             Description
- ------                             -----------

4.1       Restated Articles of Incorporation, as amended (filed as Exhibit 3.1
          to the Company's Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended
          December 31, 1999 and incorporated herein by reference (File No.
          0-14948)).

4.2       By-laws, as amended (filed as Exhibit 3.2 to the Company's Annual
          Report on Form 10-K for the year ended December 31, 1999 and
          incorporated herein by reference (File No. 0-14948)).

4.3       Shareholder Rights Agreement (filed as Exhibit 4 to the Company's
          Current Report on Form 8-K dated February 23, 1998 and incorporated
          herein by reference (File No. 0-14948)).

4.4       First Amendment to Shareholder Rights Agreement (filed as Exhibit 4.3
          to the Company's Registration Statement on Form S-8 dated April 7,
          2000 and incorporated herein by reference (Reg. No. 333-34310)).

4.5       Second Amendment to Shareholder Rights Agreement (filed as Exhibit 4.6
          to the Company's Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended
          December 31, 2000 (File No. 0-14948)). Pursuant to Item 601(b)(4)(iii)
          of Regulation S-K, the Company agrees to furnish to the Securities and
          Exchange Commission, upon request, any instrument defining the rights
          of holders of long-term debt not being registered that is not filed as
          an exhibit to this Registration Statement on Form S-3.

5.1       Opinion of Charles W. Sprague, Esq.

23.1      Consent of Deloitte & Touche LLP.

23.2      Consent of Charles W. Sprague, Esq. (included in Exhibit 5.1 hereto).

24.       Powers of Attorney.
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                                                                     Exhibit 5.1

April 2, 2003

Fiserv, Inc.
255 Fiserv Drive
Brookfield, WI 53045

Fiserv, Inc.
Registration Statement on Form S-3

Dear Sirs:

     I have acted as counsel to Fiserv, Inc., a Wisconsin corporation
("Fiserv"), in connection with its Registration Statement on Form S-3 (the
"Registration Statement"), filed under the Securities Act of 1933 (the "Act"),
relating to the proposed resales of up to 678,115 shares of its Common Stock,
$.01 par value (the "Shares"), and related Preferred Stock Purchase Rights (the
"Rights"), by certain Selling Shareholders.

     In that connection, I have examined originals, or copies certified or
otherwise identified to my satisfaction of such documents, corporate records and
other instruments as I have deemed necessary or appropriate for purposes of this
opinion, including the Restated Articles of Incorporation, as amended, and
By-Laws, as amended, of Fiserv.

     Based upon the foregoing, I am of the opinion that:

     1. The Company has been duly organized and is validly existing as a
corporation under the laws of the State of Wisconsin.

     2. The Shares have been duly authorized and are validly issued and fully
paid and non-assessable subject to Section 180.0622(b) of the Wisconsin Business
Corporate Law and judicial interpretations thereof.

     3. The Rights are validly issued.

     I hereby consent to the use of this opinion as an exhibit to the
Registration Statement and to the reference to me under "Legal Matters" in the
Prospectus comprising a part of the Registration Statement. By giving the
foregoing consent, I do not admit that I am an "expert" within the meaning of
Section 11 of the Act or come within the category of persons whose consent is
required under Section 7 of the Act.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Charles W. Sprague

Charles W. Sprague
Executive Vice President, General Counsel,
Chief Administrative Officer and Secretary



                                                                    Exhibit 23.1

INDEPENDENT AUDITORS' CONSENT

We consent to the incorporation by reference in this Registration Statement of
Fiserv, Inc. on Form S-3 of our reports dated January 24, 2003 (which reports
express an unqualified opinion and include an explanatory paragraph as to the
adoption in 2002 of Statement of Financial Accounting Standards No. 142,
"Goodwill and Other Intangible Assets"), appearing in and incorporated by
reference in the Annual Report on Form 10-K of Fiserv, Inc. for the year ended
December 31, 2002 and to the reference to us under the heading "Experts" in the
Prospectus, which is part of this Registration Statement.

DELOITTE & TOUCHE LLP
Milwaukee, Wisconsin
April 1, 2003



                                                                      Exhibit 24

                                POWER OF ATTORNEY

     KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that the undersigned constitutes and
appoints Kenneth R. Jensen as his true and lawful attorney-in-fact and agent,
with full power of substitution, for him and in his name, place and stead, in
any and all capacities, to sign the Registration Statement on Form S-3 covering
Common Stock of Fiserv, Inc., any or all amendments or post-effective amendments
to such Registration Statement, and to file the same, with all exhibits thereto,
and other documents therewith, with the Securities and Exchange Commission,
granting unto said attorney-in-fact and agent, full power and authority to do
and perform each and every act and thing requisite and necessary to be done in
and about the premises, as fully to all intents and purposes as he might or
could do in person, hereby ratifying and confirming all that said
attorney-in-fact and agent, or his substitute, may lawfully do or cause to be
done by virtue hereof.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has executed this Power of Attorney as
of the 19th day of March, 2003.

                                          /s/ Donald F. Dillon
                                          --------------------------------------
                                          Donald F. Dillon

                                POWER OF ATTORNEY

     KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that the undersigned constitutes and
appoints Kenneth R. Jensen as his true and lawful attorney-in-fact and agent,
with full power of substitution, for him and in his name, place and stead, in
any and all capacities, to sign the Registration Statement on Form S-3 covering
Common Stock of Fiserv, Inc., any or all amendments or post-effective amendments
to such Registration Statement, and to file the same, with all exhibits thereto,
and other documents therewith, with the Securities and Exchange Commission,
granting unto said attorney-in-fact and agent, full power and authority to do
and perform each and every act and thing requisite and necessary to be done in
and about the premises, as fully to all intents and purposes as he might or
could do in person, hereby ratifying and confirming all that said
attorney-in-fact and agent, or his substitute, may lawfully do or cause to be
done by virtue hereof.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has executed this Power of Attorney as
of the 21st day of March, 2003.

                                          /s/ Leslie M. Muma
                                          --------------------------------------
                                          Leslie M. Muma

                                POWER OF ATTORNEY

     KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that the undersigned constitutes and
appoints Kenneth R. Jensen as his true and lawful attorney-in-fact and agent,
with full power of substitution, for him and in his name, place and stead, in
any and all capacities, to sign the Registration Statement on Form S-3 covering
Common Stock of Fiserv, Inc., any or all amendments or post-effective amendments
to such Registration Statement, and to file the same, with all exhibits thereto,
and other documents therewith, with the Securities and Exchange Commission,
granting unto said attorney-in-fact and agent, full power and authority to do
and perform each and every act and thing requisite and necessary to be done in
and about the premises, as fully to all intents and purposes as he might or
could do in person, hereby ratifying and confirming all that said
attorney-in-fact and agent, or his substitute, may lawfully do or cause to be
done by virtue hereof.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has executed this Power of Attorney as
of the 21st day of March, 2003.

                                          /s/ Daniel P. Kearney
                                          --------------------------------------
                                          Daniel P. Kearney

                                POWER OF ATTORNEY



     KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that the undersigned constitutes and
appoints Kenneth R. Jensen as his true and lawful attorney-in-fact and agent,
with full power of substitution, for him and in his name, place and stead, in
any and all capacities, to sign the Registration Statement on Form S-3 covering
Common Stock of Fiserv, Inc., any or all amendments or post-effective amendments
to such Registration Statement, and to file the same, with all exhibits thereto,
and other documents therewith, with the Securities and Exchange Commission,
granting unto said attorney-in-fact and agent, full power and authority to do
and perform each and every act and thing requisite and necessary to be done in
and about the premises, as fully to all intents and purposes as he might or
could do in person, hereby ratifying and confirming all that said
attorney-in-fact and agent, or his substitute, may lawfully do or cause to be
done by virtue hereof.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has executed this Power of Attorney as
of the 18th day of March, 2003.

                                          /s/ Gerald J. Levy
                                          --------------------------------------
                                          Gerald J. Levy

                                POWER OF ATTORNEY

     KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that the undersigned constitutes and
appoints Kenneth R. Jensen as his true and lawful attorney-in-fact and agent,
with full power of substitution, for him and in his name, place and stead, in
any and all capacities, to sign the Registration Statement on Form S-3 covering
Common Stock of Fiserv, Inc., any or all amendments or post-effective amendments
to such Registration Statement, and to file the same, with all exhibits thereto,
and other documents therewith, with the Securities and Exchange Commission,
granting unto said attorney-in-fact and agent, full power and authority to do
and perform each and every act and thing requisite and necessary to be done in
and about the premises, as fully to all intents and purposes as he might or
could do in person, hereby ratifying and confirming all that said
attorney-in-fact and agent, or his substitute, may lawfully do or cause to be
done by virtue hereof.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has executed this Power of Attorney as
of the 18th day of March, 2003.

                                          /s/ Glenn M. Renwick
                                          --------------------------------------
                                          Glenn M. Renwick

                                POWER OF ATTORNEY

     KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that the undersigned constitutes and
appoints Kenneth R. Jensen as his true and lawful attorney-in-fact and agent,
with full power of substitution, for him and in his name, place and stead, in
any and all capacities, to sign the Registration Statement on Form S-3 covering
Common Stock of Fiserv, Inc., any or all amendments or post-effective amendments
to such Registration Statement, and to file the same, with all exhibits thereto,
and other documents therewith, with the Securities and Exchange Commission,
granting unto said attorney-in-fact and agent, full power and authority to do
and perform each and every act and thing requisite and necessary to be done in
and about the premises, as fully to all intents and purposes as he might or
could do in person, hereby ratifying and confirming all that said
attorney-in-fact and agent, or his substitute, may lawfully do or cause to be
done by virtue hereof.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has executed this Power of Attorney as
of the 21st day of March, 2003.

                                          /s/ L. William Seidman
                                          --------------------------------------
                                          L. William Seidman

                                POWER OF ATTORNEY

     KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that the undersigned constitutes and
appoints Kenneth R. Jensen as her true and lawful attorney-in-fact and agent,
with full power of substitution, for her and in her name, place and stead, in
any and all capacities, to sign the Registration Statement on Form S-3 covering



Common Stock of Fiserv, Inc., any or all amendments or post-effective amendments
to such Registration Statement, and to file the same, with all exhibits thereto,
and other documents therewith, with the Securities and Exchange Commission,
granting unto said attorney-in-fact and agent, full power and authority to do
and perform each and every act and thing requisite and necessary to be done in
and about the premises, as fully to all intents and purposes as she might or
could do in person, hereby ratifying and confirming all that said
attorney-in-fact and agent, or his substitute, may lawfully do or cause to be
done by virtue hereof.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has executed this Power of Attorney as
of the 21st day of March, 2003.

                                          /s/ Thekla R. Shackelford
                                          --------------------------------------
                                          Thekla R. Shackelford


